
 
 

 

 

ZF/AOS 

17th July, 2024 

Parent/Carer 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  

TEES BARRAGE VISIT – YEAR 7 

Please find enclosed a medical consent form to be completed and returned to school before the beginning of term.  

This can be dropped off, posted or sent via email to joanne.proudman@nllt.co.uk  Please note if a consent form is 

not returned your child will not be able to go on the trip.  There is no option to swap the days due to numbers.  

As advised in a previous letter the students will be going out with their tutor group on the following day: 

I A N R – Thursday 5th September 

M S E Y – Friday 6th September  

The students should come to school on their trip day dressed in the clothes & shoes that they are willing to go on 

the water in, then bring a spare set of clothing/shoes and a towel. Please wear suitable clothes (that are not ‘see-

through’ once wet).  The centre will provide buoyancy aids and helmets for the water. 

All students will need a packed lunch and a drink.  

The trip will be back in school by the end of the school day.  

The itinerary for the day looks exciting and will give the children opportunity to work together.  Feedback from our 

last year 7’s this should be a fantastic day and a great opportunity to meet new peers. 

If you have any concerns regarding the trip please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Proudman or Mrs Featherstone.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Zoe Featherstone  - Transition Coordinator 
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